
Should Maine require labeling for genetically modified food?

The following is an excerpt.

The national debate over genetically modified food moved to the State House on Tuesday, pitting
agribusiness, grocers and some Maine farmers against a well-organized group of organic farmers and
national food-safety advocates seeking to opt out of the “GMO experiment.”

More than 100 people signed up to testify before lawmakers on L.D. 718, a bill that would require food
retailers to label products containing genetically modified seeds or ingredients. Sponsored by Rep. Lance
Harvell, R-Farmington, the bill also would prohibit retailers from labeling a product as “natural” if it
contained GMOs. GMO stands for “genetically modified organism.”

Read the full article here: Should Maine require labeling for genetically modified food?

http://www.mainelegislature.org/lawmakerweb/summary.asp?ID=280047295
http://www.kjonline.com/news/if-food-modified-does-it-need-to-be-on-label__2013-04-24.html

